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Holiday Homework.
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After the Easter holiday we will be having our next ‘Wow’ event in school. The
focus for the half term is going to be art.

We will start the term with an assembly and each Class will take part in an art
workshop. The artwork will be centred on ‘Culture and diversity in our school’.

Over the Easter holidays, we would like each child to create a collage of
words, pictures, photos etc all about themselves. This can be any size.

Think about...

Where do you come from?

Where do your family live?

Which places/countries are special to you?

What are your favourite sports/foods/colours/books etc?
What do you enjoy doing in your spare time?

Be prepared to share these with your class or even in the assembly.

After each class have spent the half term learning new skills, we will then
produce a finished piece of art to display in a school exhibition. These will then
be sent to the Somerset Arts Festival to be displayed in a proper exhibition in
July.

I hope you have a happy Easter holiday,
Kind regards,

Miss Gabler.



